






    

        

     

      

            
          

    

     

   

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

        

              
                 

               
    

           

         

     

  

 

     

             
             

                  

                 

                  

 

             
             

             
               

  

                

               

                  

 

               
     

          

        

              
                 

               
    

            

         

     

  

 

     

             
             

                   

                   

                

             
             

             
               

  

                  

            

               
     

          

        

              
                 

               
    

          

         

     

  

 

     

Q21. Please provide further information in relation to the previous question. e.g. why you
do or do not consider the Local Plan to be legally compliant or sound.

The proposal to build a link road from the A40 junction at Marston to the Bayswater Road, and

potentially onwards to the A40 near Sandhills, raises the prospect of (1) wider environmental damage

to the Green Belt, (2) a rat run for motor vehicles which cuts out the Headington Roundabout and

associated delays, and (3) increased air pollution at a time when its damaging health impacts are

becoming ever more evident.

Q22. Please set out any modifications you consider necessary to make the Local Plan
legally compliant or sound, having regard to your comments above. (NB - any non-
compliance with the duty to co-operate is incapable of modification at examination). It will
be helpful if you could put forward your suggested wording of any policy or text as
precisely as possible.

This proposal is not sound and no modification can make it so.

Q24. Would you like to participate at the oral part of the examination, which takes place
as part of the examination process?

No

Q25. Would you like to comment on another policy or paragraph?

No

Page 106: Future contact preferences  

Q354. As explained in our data protection statement, in line with statutory regulations you
will be contacted by the programme officer (and where necessary the council) with
relevant updates on the Local Plan. South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District
Councils have a shared planning policy database. If you would like to be added to our
database to receive updates on other planning policy consultations, please tick the
relevant district box(es) below:

I would like to be added to the database to receive planning policy updates for South Oxfordshire




